
We invite you to honor your loved
ones with your contribution to
Manheim Community Library. 

With your donation ($25 for a book
or $40 for an audiobook), a new
mystery will be added to the
Library's collection. Each new item 
 added to the collection will receive
a commemorative bookplate
naming the person honored and the
donor.

Manheim Community Library is a registered
501(c)3 nonprofit organization (EIN 23-2290650).
All donations are tax deductible, in full or in part,
according to the laws of the Internal Revenue
Service. Please contact your personal tax advisor
regarding specific questions about your donation.

Gift amount: $___________________________

__ Book ($25)   __ Audio Book ($40)

Wording for bookplate: __________________
__________________________________________
__________________________________________

Your name: ______________________________
Your address:
__________________________________________

Notification of this gift should be sent to:
__________________________________________
__________________________________________
__________________________________________

Mail this form with your check payable to

Manheim Community Library
15 East High Street
Manheim, PA 17545

Or donate online at 
manheimlibrary.org/due-or-die

Donation Form

15 East High St, Manheim, PA 17545
717-665-6700

info@manheimlibrary.org
www.manheimlibrary.org

Facebook @ManheimCommunityLibrary
Instagram @manheimcommunitylibrary

The Manheim Community Library will provide
a place for the community to turn to for the
discovery of ideas, the joy of reading and the
power of information.  We strive to maintain
a varied collection of resources to benefit
persons of all ages and abilities.
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Remember a loved one
with a lasting gift that
Library users will
appreciate for years to
come. This is the perfect
way to recognize those
special people in your life:

Share the special
moments of your life.
Celebrate birthdays,
anniversaries,
graduations, milestones,
and accomplishments
with a contribution to the
Library's collection. You
can express your
appreciation and support
of the Library while
recognizing these special
occasions.

A. Ronald “Skip” Hetrich is a
longtime supporter of the
Manheim Community
Library. A former board
member, he served as the
building search committee
chairman for several years.
An avid fan of mystery
novels, Skip has expanded
the Library's collection over
the years. We are delighted
to continue to add to our
mystery collection with this
program in his name.


